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KING’S COLLEGE, CAMBRIDGE 

Data Protection −−−− Student Applicants and Pre-Applicants 

 

Because applicants for student places at King’s College, and those attending 
pre-application events, may eventually join either King’s College or another 
College, Cambridge University has prepared a single data protection policy to 
explain how data will be used and protected.  These policies apply to King’s 
College and may be found at the following websites: 

 

The applicant data protection statement, for both undergraduates and 
postgraduates, is at:  

https://www.information-compliance.admin.cam.ac.uk/data-
protection/applicant-data .   

 

The data protection statement for participation in pre-applicant events for 
graduate students is at:  

https://www.graduate.study.cam.ac.uk/events/how-we-use-participant-data  

 

For pre-applicants, Open Day and Residential attendees, your personal data 
including meal and accommodation requests (if made) are deleted after 2 
years.  

 

For pre-applicants using The Ambassador Platform, your data is held by them, 
see: https://legal.theambassadorplatform.com/. Your data is used by the 
College to help you decide whether to apply to King's, and it may be used in 
anonymised form in our other recruitment of applicants. No data collected 
from The Ambassador Platform will be used to inform decisions about 
admission.   

 

Last updated:  17 June 2022 

Keith Carne, First Bursar 

 

 

 

 

 


